
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In light of the changes following moving into stage 3 of the governments’ roadmap, I am writing to clarify the 
systems and procedures within school moving forward. As a school we have worked incredibly hard to 
follow all guidance from the government and local authority to keep the pupils and school community as 
safe as possible.  We have been extremely grateful for your support and co-operation regarding these.  
 
We have established procedures and routines which the children have adapted brilliantly to. Having looked 
at the local data alongside updated guidance (both from the government and the local authority), we will 
not be making any changes to current procedures. This will mean that all pupils will continue to remain in 
their bubbles with all the protective measures in place.  We also ask that parents on school site continue to 
follow the current procedures: 
 

 To wear face coverings when on school site as social distancing is not always possible, especially when 

moving around 

 Use the one way system 

 Social distance when on the school site  

 Communication where possible via email/telephone 

 All children to remain with their adult whilst on school site.  

It is incredibly important that we support the pupils to continue to feel safe and happy when in school, and 
we need to work in partnership with you to achieve this.  
 
I know many of you will have questions regarding events which would normally happen at the end of the 
school year e.g. sports day, leavers presentations, transitions etc. These events are not possible within stage 
3 guidance. We will evaluate again in stage 4, using government and local authority guidance and advice to 
determine whether they would be possible and in what way.  We really want the children to have as many 
experiences as possible so will look at alternative ways if required.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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